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INDIAN AGENT’S OFFICE,

Darry Somme

La May 11th 1907

572490VOUR REPLY RÉPER TO

No. 25 ma2

no were on this Lernen Ref.: Your Letter dated. May 1st 1907 No. 25-40

I herewith enclose you a

of a letter from the Chief at

henvey Inlet. Which must have

been detaince in tramit when the mails

were changed from the Over land route

to the steamboat. route. from Byng

to Parry Soum. And owing the

inclament weather. ame ice floes on the

Georgian Bay. the Boats are not attempting

Scheclule time. so far.

I am Sir your Obedent

Servant.

D.f. Macdmahl

The Secretary

Departement of Indian Affaires

Ottowa.

Indian affairs. ( Ano 10, Volume 7753, Bile 27022-3)
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